
NAMASKAR 

 Namaskar  

Dear parents  

Bal Bharati Public School, Rohini strongly believes in upholding the 

values of Indian Culture. As a significant step towards instilling these 

values among the learners, they are being trained to greet everyone 

'Namaskar' with folded hands, heads bowed in respect and faces 

aglow with smiles. The learners have already begun greeting          

everyone in the school in this manner. You are requested to train 

your ward at home accordingly. 

 

Regards 

Geeta Gangwani  

Principal 


